
 
 

The Pucklechurch Gymkhana 
Sunday July 13th 2008 

 

STOP PRESS!!!! 
 
 

It is with regret and some sadness that I have to inform 
you all that the famous Pucklechurch gymkhana has run it’s 
last!  
 The land is being turned into a 9 hole golf course and 
driving range. Whilst this I am sure is good news for the 
golfing fraternity is less so for us petrol heads.   

I have been trying with the owners to find an 
alternate field on their land but this has not been possible 
due to other commitments for the land.  

I would like to thank Ian, Bob and Lynette who have 
lent us a field for a good number of years and wish them 
well in their new venture.  

 

Jon Pittard.  


